Foundation

Dear Families,

We have enjoyed sharing the story of 'The Princess and the Pea' this week, planting sweet peas which will hopefully begin to germinate before they come home to be planted on next week. We have shared other 'pea' related stories like 'Supertato' and Kes Gray's 'Daisy: Eat Your Peas.' Our last gymnastics lesson on Tuesday saw the culmination in this term's mammoth efforts as children practised their skills. Our learning habits ambition, independence, reflection and resilience have all been evident in the children's work and they should all be very proud of their achievements.

For homework this week we would like the children to investigate finding pairs of numbers that add to make 10.



If you have ten counters numbered 1 to 10, how many can you put into pairs that add to 10? Can you use them all? Say how you got your answer.

To extend your child's learning, try a different number – can you find pairs that make 8? Or 9?

Please share via Seesaw.

Next week, Foundation will be visiting the Library on Wednesday morning instead of our usual Friday, please make sure your child's yellow book bag is in school for this day. On Friday, we will send home all belongings from the cloakroom to be washed and checked for growth as necessary! Please note, we will still need wellies and waterproof trousers during the summer term.

Kind regards,

The Foundation team